
Vermont Climate Council 
Subcommittee 2024 Assessment

As indicated in the Vermont Climate Council Governance document, all Climate Council 
subcommittee seats will be re-nominated in 2024. The terms will be for three years 
thereafter. This form is for current subcommittee members only. 

What is your name?1.

Yes! I'd like to stay on the subcommittee(s) on which I serve for another 3-year term.

No, I will not stay on the subcommittee(s) on which I serve.

I'm not sure; I'd like to speak with the co-chairs of my subcommittee before I decide.

Please indicate if you'd like to stay on the subcommittee(s) on which you 
sit. 
A) If you indicate 'yes', you will not need to go through the nomination 
process again; you will keep your seat for another 3-year term.
B) If you indicate 'no', you will no longer serve on that subcommittee in 
2024. 

2.
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What specific expertise, lived experience, and/or representation do you 
feel would be a valuable addition to the subcommittee(s) on which you 
serve?

3.

Yes

No

Maybe

To support youth subcommittee members' participation, we are seeking 
to pair each one with an adult of the same subcommittee. If you are 
staying on as a subcommittee member in 2024, would you be willing to 
be a point person for youth subcommittee members?
This would involve:

Being a trusted adult ally, someone to get to know a bit better than 
is possible in meetings
Being available for follow-up on subcommittee meetings
Answering questions or connecting them with someone who can

Note: Youth councilor & subcommittee members will be further supported 
by Vermont Energy Education Program and regular facilitated gatherings 
of all Vermont Climate Council/Subcommittee youth members. An adult 
point person on each subcommittee will be a valuable complement, but is 
by no means the only support available to them.

4.
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